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SANTA CLARA COUNTY VECTOR CONTROL DISTRICT  
FILLS VACANT MANAGER POSITION 

 
SAN JOSE, Calif. — The Santa Clara County Vector Control District announced that Heather 

Forshey has accepted the district manager position, which was made effective Monday, June 8. The 

position was formerly held by Tim Mulligan.  

 The Santa Clara County VCD is excited to have Heather as manager and welcomes her to the 

position. The district is looking forward to Heather’s participation in MVCAC on the district’s behalf.  
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